CALVARY PARENTS ASSOCIATION

4511 Dick Pond Road

Myrtle Beach, SC 29588

Phone: (843) 650-2829

Fax: (843) 215-4125
ccsmb.com/about-ces/fundraising

Sept. 15, 2022

Dear Business Owner/Parent,

The Calvary Parents Association Fall Festival will be here before we know it — November 5, 2022! The Fall Festival is the
primary fundraiser for the CPA, and it is a great event for Calvary families to share a wonderful day of fun activities,
including inflatables, carnival games, a bake sale and great food, and fellowship with other Calvary families! We need lots
of volunteers to make this event a success, so if you are willing to help, please attend the next planning meeting on Sept.
22 at 6 p.m. in the CCS lunchroom.

The Calvary Parents Association also wants to make you aware of some special opportunities for businesses affiliated
with school families: vendor tables and event sponsorships. Table space will be available during the Fall Festival for
approved vendors. Families will be given the opportunity to sign up in the weeks leading up to the festival.

Businesses affiliated with CCS families have the opportunity to be event sponsors to help defray costs for activities, such
as inflatables, the dunk tank, the carnival games, etc. Sponsorships are $300 each. When you become a sponsor, a sign
featuring your business name will be displayed prominently and strategically on festival grounds to maximize its visibility.
(If you prefer to have your own sign displayed, that can be arranged so long as it is approved by the CPA.) Sponsorships
are tax-deductible. Our tax ID number is 57-0622389. This is a great opportunity to show your support for Calvary
Christian School and to get your company some great publicity!

Please use the form below to sign up and provide the CPA with the name of your company as you wish it to appear on the
sign. Return it, along with your check payable to CPA, to the school office. Additional information regarding vendor
tables will be communicated with you separately in the weeks to come.

Thank you for your participation and your support!

Sincerely,

Calvary Parents Association Board
calvaryparentsassociation01@gmail.com

(Please remove this portion and return it to the front office with payment.)

Company name (as it should appear on sign):

Calvary student/family name:

Number of sponsorships: Amount attached:

Best way to contact you if necessary:

Front office use only:
Date received Payment attached?  YES NO Received by

WORKING TO ACHIEVE STUDENT EXCELLENCE

“Two are better than one; because they have a good reward for their labor.” Ecclesiastes 4:9



